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Mr. John T. Collins
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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Region IV
J~'Office of Inspectica and Enforcement I l

611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000 M_
Arlington, Texas 76012 0
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SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit 3 V

Water Seepage in Concrete Basemat

Dear Mr. Collins:

This is to confirm discussions with you and members of your staff in which
we informed you that Harstead Engineering Associates, Inc. is ccnducting an
analysis of the water seepage which has been identified in the Waterford 3
SES basemat. A report of this analysis will be issued on or before
September 1, 1983.

Yours ver ruly,

/
, ,u nn nt i

F. J. Drummond t

Manager Engineering & Technical Services

FJD/TFG/sm

cc: E. L. Blake, W. M. Stevenson, G. L. Constable
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